
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Thursday 18th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Norwood School in the 2024 Peterborough STEM Festival Schools’ Challenge 

Day at Anglia Ruskin University on Monday 29th April 2024. The day will comprise of a range of Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Maths challenges competing against other Primary Schools and is an excellent opportunity to 

celebrate these subjects and inspire a passion in children who have demonstrated high standards or aptitude in these 

areas. 

The children will be departing school in a taxi with a Norwood School staff member, who will remain with the children 

throughout the session, and will return to school before 3.15pm so there should be no need to change normal home 

time routines. The timetable for the day is as follows: 

11:45am Arrival 

12pm Welcome 

12.10pm Activity One Intro 

12:15pm - 12:35pm ACTIVITY ONE 

12:35pm - 12:40pm Changeover 

12:40pm - 12:45pm Activity Two Intro 

12:45pm - 1:05pm ACTIVITY TWO 

1:05pm - 1:10pm Changeover 

1:10pm - 1:15pm Activity Three Intro 

1:15pm - 1:35pm ACTIVITY THREE 

1:35pm - 1:40pm Changeover 

1:40pm - 1:45pm Activity Four Intro 

1:45pm - 2:05pm ACTIVITY FOUR 

2.05pm - 2:15pm Break and Judging 

2:15pm - 2:30pm Awards Ceremony 

  

As you can see from the timings above, the event is run on a tight schedule so unfortunately there is no spare time for 

the children to have lunch between sessions. The event organisers have recommended an early lunch before the 

session begins which will be at approximately 11.15am. Therefore, your child will be required to have a packed lunch 

with them on this day (if your child is entitled to a free school meal, their lunch can be provided by school – please 

complete the form by clicking on this link https://forms.gle/eXjvKnEGXw3WqDMw5 copy and paste in to a new tab if it 

does not work when ctrl + click together).  Please can this be completed before Monday 22nd April 2024 or it will be 

assumed that a packed lunch is being provided by home. Consequently, we recommend packing a few snacks such as 

fruit or breakfast bars that can be easily eaten should the children become hungry later in the afternoon. 

Please complete the form below and return via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by Thursday 25th April 2024 if you wish 

your child to participate in this event. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

B Reynolds and the Y6 team    Mrs D Reynolds 

       Head Teacher 

 

Year 6-Peterborough STEM Festival Schools Challenge Day-Monday 29th April 2024 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to attend this event at Anglia Ruskin University and to travel in a taxi on 

Monday 29th April 2024. 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: _______________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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